
PROPIO INTERPRETER CHANGES 
As DoIT continues to strive to make the Propio Tele interpreter customer experience as user 
friendly as possible, we have implemented some changes to the process of connecting with an 
Interpreter to streamline DoIT’s process of handling Interpreter calls.   

The New Propio Instruction Card Template below is how new request access cards will look.  If 
you have the old card format, please use the new format below to access an interpreter in the 
future. 

 If you have any questions, please contact wallace.dandridge@illinois.gov or call 217-557-1652. 
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